
Improving urgent  
and emergency care
Have you needed urgent or emergency care for an illness 
or injury in the last few years?

Wherever you live in Staffordshire and Stoke-on-Trent,  
we’d like to hear about your experiences. 

Complete our online survey by Sunday 6 October 2024

Gathering as many views as possible will help us to  
make sure we put the right services in place.

Come along to a meeting or drop-in session 

Learn about all the options for urgent healthcare, including our 
new urgent treatment centres. There are meetings across  
Staffordshire and Stoke-on-Trent from late July to early October 
2024. 

To fill in the survey and for details of meetings,  
scan the QR code or go to:  
staffsstoke.icb.nhs.uk/uec-get-involved

You can read about our work to improve  
local urgent and emergency care services on  
this webpage: staffsstoke.icb.nhs.uk/uec

https://staffsstoke.icb.nhs.uk/improving-urgent-and-emergency-care/how-to-get-involved/
https://staffsstoke.icb.nhs.uk/improving-urgent-and-emergency-care/

